
 
 
March 17, 2020 
  
New London School Community, 

  

Our official mandatory school closure for students will begin on Tuesday, March 17, 
2020. 

  
This afternoon President Trump communicated a national effort to flatten COVID -19, 
with the support of world leaders. President Trump recommended the closure of schools 
and by limiting gatherings of individuals of no more than ten in a single setting.   

  
Please reference the student instructional model guidelines which were shared with you 
earlier today. Note digital and distant student learning protocol will begin on Monday, 
March 23, 2020.   

  
Over the next several days, our District will continue to communicate with our school 
community about further resources available for students and families. Note that student 
foodservice distributions sites, times, and locations will be disclosed later this week with 
meal service starting on March 23, 2020. 

  
This past week has pushed us all to think about education and our world in different 
ways.  I encourage parent guardians to make decisions based on facts and foster quality 
environments for our children. Your continued support for our children and school 
community is very much appreciated.   

  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Scott Bleck 
District Administrator  
School District of New London  
 


